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In Strength There Are Numbers…. 
    
 

Dear Lake Wausau Friends & Families, 
 
As many of you know, the Lake Wausau Association was created in the 1980’s by concerned 
citizens to address the rights of boaters, property owners, the environment, and the safety of all 
users on the Lake.  The Lake Association became inactive nearly a decade ago as various goals of 
the Association were fulfilled.  Recently, the Lake Wausau Association was reorganized to 
continue its mission to protect, maintain, and enhance environmental and recreational values on 
Lake Wausau and its surroundings; to organize and conduct activities intended to maintain or 
improve the ecology, water quality, fishing, and recreational use of Lake Wausau; to promote, 
encourage, and represent the collective interests of the members of the Lake Wausau Association; 
and to obtain and provide to its members information of concern to the riparian property 
owners and recreational users of Lake Wausau.   

 
We strongly encourage you to join our mission 

& become a Member of the Lake Wausau Association today… 
Take this opportunity to meet your Lake neighbors 

and recreational users! 
 
Please join us at 6:00 PM on Tuesday, March 22, 2011 at Howard Johnson’s in Rib Mountain for 
a Member Meeting where Scott Provost, DNR Representative of our local area Wisconsin River 
Way, will speak on matters pertaining to Lake Wausau.  The Association’s first order of business is 
to clean up the weed and algae growth that has developed over the past decade.  Scott will 
provide information on this subject, as well as other areas of Member interest.  If you’re not 
currently a Member, this is a perfect opportunity to join us by becoming a Member.  Member 
fees are currently $15.00-Single and $25.00-Family.   
 
We are in the process of developing a new website where you can find more information about 
the Lake Wausau Association including newsletters, calendar of events, membership information, 
volunteer opportunities, and much more.  Please watch for us on the WEB.  Until our new 
website is up and running, you may find information about the Association at sales@outdoor-
exchange.net or by calling our President, Bill Goetz, at 715.432.3858.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming Member meeting! 
 
The Board of Directors of Lake Wausau Association, Inc., 


